APC school visits 2008

Stradbally – Co. Waterford

On Thursday, March 6th, three national schools in Stradbally, Co Waterford, took part in the APC Education and Outreach programme demonstration lecture entitled “The Guts of Digestion!” at Our Lady of Mercy National School.  Students listened to the lecture and took part in experiments that covered aspects of nutrition and the process of digestion.  At the end, the lucky competition winners – Caitriona, Michael, James, Niamh, Laura, Lynn, Matthew and Róisín - won prizes for correctly answering all of the questions in the quiz.  
See below for a selection of pictures outlining the activities of the day!
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Students discover which is longer - the small intestine of a child or an adult (Which do you think? See Microbe Magic ‘Inside your guts’ for the answer!).
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Waiting to take part in the saliva / starch experiment!
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Carefully exposing starch paper, treated with saliva, to iodine!
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Deep in thought during the quiz!





Hard at work completing the quiz!



A lucky competition winner picks the 
next winning entry!
Students anxiously await the result of the competition!
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